
From: Moresea, Traysea - Superintendent <traysea.moresea@greenup.kyschools.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 10:05 AM 
To: Jessica Faust <jessica.faust@nkces.org> 
Cc: Amy Razor, Executive Director <Amy.razor@nkces.org> 
Subject: Re: NKCES Membership 
 

EXTERNAL EMAIL 

Good morning, 

   You will find our intent to participate attached.  We are very excited to 

begin learning with your team.  Thank you again! 

 
From: Jessica Faust <jessica.faust@nkces.org> 
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 2:34 PM 
To: Moresea, Traysea - Superintendent <traysea.moresea@greenup.kyschools.us> 
Cc: Amy Razor, Executive Director <Amy.razor@nkces.org> 
Subject: RE: NKCES Membership  
  
Good afternoon Superintendent Moresea, 
  
I have attached an updated Intent to participate for the upcoming school year, 2021-2022. 
  
Thank you! 

Jessica Faust || Executive Assistant 

Northern Kentucky Cooperative for Educational Services 

Email: jessica.faust@nkces.org 

Work: 859-442-8600 ext. 17 

Web: www.nkces.org 
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